
Department of Public Works

City Hall
730 Washington Ave.
Racine, Wl 53403
262.636.9121 - Public Works
262.636.9191 - Engineering

Mr. Michael H. Andreasen
Village of Mt. Pleas
6126 Durand Ave.
Racine, WI 53406

Dear Mr. Andreasen:

City of Racine, Wisconsin
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Attached are two copies of a bus service agreement between the City of Racine and the
Village of Mt. Pleasant for 2010 which you previously discussed witþ Curtis Garner of the Belle
Urban System. This agreement provides only for fixed-route transit service in the Village. The
estimated cost of this agreement to the Village is about 5171,977. Village costs are estimated
based upon local cost per mile run in the Village. Exhibit A of the agreement explains how many
miles are run daily in the Village and how expenses are calculated. Unfortunately, while the
budget shows a combined amount totaling 60Yo of the cost, we have not yet received a firm
indication of how much Federal and State aid we will receive.

Richard M. Jones, P.E.
Commissioner of Public Works

Thomas M. Eeg, P.E.
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations

John C. Rooney, P.E.
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Engineering

July 7,2010
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Please have two copies of the agreement executed on behalf of the Village and retumed
to the City of Racine to my attention. Upon execution by the City, I will return one original
signature copy to you for your files.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.
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Enclosures

cc: Tom Friedel
Len Brandrup
Steve Rogstad

Richard M. Jones
Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer
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